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                Dear Students,                                                                                                                                   July 5, 2024 
 
 

MY TALENTS MATTER 
COMING SOON “non-digital CLASS MAGAZINE” 

 

CHILDREN CAN BECOME GOOD writers, playwrights, dramatists, authors, speakers, listeners, 
artists, poets, lyricists, orators, painters, designers, cartoonists and the list of talents go on and on. 
Every child has possibilities, resources, creative ideas and TIME. Here comes an opportunity           
for every single child to develop one’s talents and abilities. Be excited and do more, learn more      
and dream more. Follow the instructions carefully: 
In connection with the year of public speaking, every student in the class is given an opportunity      
to be an author of one’s own talents. 
 

1. You can write a motivational article or poem or drawing. 
• If you are writing an article, it should be about what you want to become in life,    

your dream or anything that you find good in your school. Handwriting must be         
at your best. 

• If you are writing a poem, it should be about your school or family. 
• If you are drawing a picture, it should be of your house or your classroom or            

any inspirational person’s face. 
2. Your write up/poem/drawing must be on A4 size white paper. You must present it           

at your best. Only one side of the A4 size paper must be used, the other side                
must be blank. Paper must be very clean, neat and not scribbled or untidy. Write your 
name, class and division.  A sample will be shown on your class screen after the exam. 

3. The papers will be compiled and bound it and it will be like a book, called                          
“My Class Magazine”. The write-ups must be handwritten. Class Magazine is                      
for Classes III to IX. Don’t disturb your teachers’ asking doubts on this.                                
Read the instructions and do it by yourself.   

 

DATE TO SUMMIT YOUR PAGE ON JULY 20th (Open Day – FA-I). 
 

            

                        Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                        Principal 
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